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Thet Hnin Aung  
Myanmar  
   

Dear Thet Hnin Aung,  

I write you in solidarity. The courage you have shown in fighting to restore democracy and human 
rights principles as well as to better working conditions in Myanmar is impressive. Your actions have 
improved the wages of workers in Myanmar and resulted in important policy changes. I fully support 
your activities in ensuring fundamental human rights are respected, including the right for workers to 
associate and to bargain collectively. From my home country I send you support and hope you find 
strength in these difficult times. I condemn the actions of the military junta and hope that you will be 
released soon.  

   
Yours sincerely,  

[je naam] 
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